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Hi Gina,

I had a thought I wanted to share—how about organizing small-scale rotating exhibitions on
the first floor of the Alachua County Administration Building to showcase our diverse local
talent? We could theme each exhibit around different groups, such as quilters, ceramicists,
printers, poets, designers, architects, etc. 

It would be similar in spirit to the Jack Durrance Auditorium exhibitions but more accessible
to the general public. The glass-encased soil sample area could provide a secure and visually
interesting display area. Alternatively, we might consider using another County space that
could benefit from some fresh energy and community engagement.

I’m definitely willing to dedicate time and care to help bring a project like this to life.

Please let me know your thoughts!

Thanks,

Christian
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